
   

 

   

 

Dates for the 

diary 
 

Green day 18th of July 
(more information to 
follow) 

 

15th July Y2 trip  

 

15th-19th of July Y6 
bikeability 

 

18th of July Green day 

18th of July Nursery 
trip 

SATURDAY 20th – 
Family fun day at 
Tankersley Hub 

 

22nd July @1:45 Y6/Y5 
Panto for parents 

 

23rd FS1 trip 

23rd Y3 and Y5 trip 

 

 

Tankersley St. Peter’s Primary 
School  

Head Teacher Newsletter 
12.7.2024 
Our school vision prayer;  

 
Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are 
God, my Saviour and my hope is in you all day 
long.  
 

Dear Families 

 

We have had reports from another school in the local area, that a man 
has followed some children home.  The police are involved and are doing 
extra patrols in the area, but I would like parents to be vigilant and check 
in with their children who walk home alone or see if it is feasible for the 
children to walk in pairs or groups.  

 

URGENT APPEAL  -  We are having a tombola stall for the Hub’s Summer 
Fun Day.  This is a brilliant event that is being run for the community and 
we are going to be there!  WE need urgent donations of confectionery 
and toiletries for prizes.  Please send them to our office.  As you know, 
we do like to give our children as much as we can, but with limited 
budgets this is getting harder and harder, especially with coach prices.  We 
really appreciate any help we can get. 



   

 

   

 

24th Church Leavers 
event for Y6 (Y1-Y6 
attending)  

 

24 July @1:45 Y6/Y5 
Panto for parents 

 

26th Last day of term 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The next appeal; Next Thursday we are having a green day for FS2 – Y5 
(Y6 cannot take part as they are still involved with bikeability).  We are 
going to be teaching the children about recycling, exercise, sustainability 
and much more.  The children will be moving classrooms every 45 minutes 
to visit another teacher and have more learning!  Some of our global 
guardians attended a climate conference this academic year, and it was 
their idea to have this day.  Please could every child who is in FS2- Y5 
bring 3 items of clean recycling rubbish (crisp packet, sweet wrappers, 
cardboard) to school as Mrs. Hartley is going to be making art with our 
clean rubbish!!  

 Mrs. Bennison has also asked for donations of empty (clean) drink cans 
and tins for her activity, where the children will be sorting rubbish!  

 

Ramp it up, who have been into school several times this year, have asked 
me to advertise their summer events.  This is a brilliant event for children 
to attend and I have included all the details below.  

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

Thank you to all the children who attended the school disco last week, I 
hope that they had a lovely time.  I was proud of everyone’s behaviour 

and my ears recovered sometime on Sunday afternoon       

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

97.2% 49 36 13 

 

Mrs. Harrison 



   

 

   

 

  
 


